
                      ST.PATRICK’S ANGLO-INDIAN HIGHER SECONDARY SCHOOL 

                                

CIRCULAR 

 

 

17th January, 2025  

 

Dear Parents and Alumni, 

We the management, staff and students are pleased to announce the 150th 

Sesquicentennial year 2025 of our esteemed institution a milestone that reflects our rich 

legacy and commitment to education. 

To mark this momentous occasion, we are organizing a special marathon event for 

our parents and alumni members.  This event will not only celebrate our history but also 

strengthen the bonds within our school community. 

We cordially invite you to participate in this marathon on Saturday 8th Feb 2025, 

which serves as the inaugural event. Your participation will make this event genuinely 

significant and memorable. Let us come together to honour our school’s legacy and 

showcase the spirit of our community to everyone in Chennai. 

We look forward to seeing a large turnout of parents and alumni and we hope you 

will join us in making this event a grand success. Kindly share with your friends and 

relatives.  

 

Note: Event details (time and venue) will be shared in the next circular. 

 

With warm regards,  

 

 

 

Bro. John Kennedy. Y 

Headmaster  

 


